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Friday 6th July, 2018. 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for understanding regarding breakfast club and late-stay.  I can fully appreciate 

that having these vital support lines taken from you whilst trying to work and manage your 

everyday life is immensely challenging. 

Thankfully, we have managed to secure a room at Albany to accommodate both breakfast 

club and late-stay from Monday 9th July.  At the present time, we are not able to offer the 

full-time duration for both but please leave this with me and I will reduce charges according 

to the time reductions in place as you are not receiving the same level of service.  As I write 

this it has not been fully decided the best way to do this but will get back to you 

immediately when I have further information from finance. 

Breakfast will begin at 8:00am in the canteen located in the unit in which we are based.  

Late-stay will run until 5:00pm in the same canteen.   

To access the canteen you do not use the same entrance which is used for picking up and 

dropping off at Albany.  You need to access the main entrance on Bolton Road as normal but 

just as you are heading towards the main doors take the path through a lawn on your left-

hand side.  Follow this path and it will lead you to a set of double-doors where the staff and 

I will welcome the children into the canteen and play area at Breakfast Club and where you 

can pick up for Late-Stay. 

I hope that this arrangement assists you in some way. 

Please contact me at head@rivington.lancs.sch.uk if you have any further concerns or 

questions. 

Best wishes, 

Sarah Annette 
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